
 

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy St, PARRAMATTA NSW | dpie.nsw.gov.au | 1 

 

Ms Margaret Harvie  

Vie Email: margaret@plancom.com.au  

 

9 August 2021 
 

Dear Ms Harvie, 

Eraring Power Station - Ash Dam Expansion Project 
Community Consultative Committee 

Thank you for submitting your nomination of Mr Bruce Macfarlane and Mr Wayne Ward, on the 
Eraring Power Station - Ash Dam Expansion Project Community Consultative Committee (CCC), 
as replacements for Mr Colin Bright and Mr Derek Pola who have opted to step down from the 
Committee.  

Consistent with the Department’s Community Consultative Committee Guidelines for State 

significant projects 2019 (CCC Guideline), the Planning Secretary (or nominated representative) 

has formally appointed Mr Bruce Macfarlane and Mr Wayne Ward to the Eraring Power Station - 

Ash Dam Expansion Project CCC.  

The Department has advised Origin Energy Eraring Pty Ltd, and Mr Bruce Macfarlane and Mr 

Wayne Ward of their appointments. Mr Bruce Macfarlane and Mr Wayne Ward have been 

instructed to send you a signed copy of the code of conduct agreement and a declaration of 

pecuniary and non-pecuniary interest form, which are required before their appointments could 

commence.  

The Department requests that you advise Mr Colin Bright and Mr Derek Pola accordingly, as well 

as the existing members of the CCC of these appointments. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mandana Mazaheri at 

Mandana.Mazaheri@planning.nsw.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Stephen O’Donoghue 
Director, Resource Assessments 
as nominee of the Planning Secretary 
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